
COMMUNIQUE 

World Teachers’ Day – 05 October 2021 

 

In the context of the World Teachers’ Day, it has been decided that  

Tuesday 05 October 2021 be decreed a school holiday for all Pre-primary, Primary, 

Secondary schools and MITD Training Centres in the Republic of Mauritius. 

 

The school holiday will be extended to the teaching and non-teaching staff of these 

institutions. 

 

 

30 September 2021 Ministry of Education, Tertiary 
Education, Science and Technology 

 

 
 
 


